
MEETING MINUTES 
Village of Port Hope Council Meeting     September 13, 2021 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Village President Gary Schave.  Pledge of Allegiance to the flag was 
recited. 

Roll Call:   Gust, Hunter,Reinke, Schuett, Schulz, Steinhorst, SchaveAbsent:  None 

Treasurer:  Cindy Strozeski  Clerk:  Sally Arndt 

Guests Present:  Cody J. Brown, Laurie Manes, Mark Slagh 

• Motion by Ron Steinhorst, second by Roy Reinketo approve the agenda.  Motion carried. 
• Motion by Jim Hunter, second by Steve Schulzto approve the minutes of the 8/9/2021 meeting.  Motion 

carried. 
Reports: 

• Sewer–Nothing new to report 
• Streets– State to asphalt from Old Main St. to State Street – to grind down inch and a half; catch basin 

by Mercantile is being fixed - John Blum is going to pay for 
• Fire Department – Huron Township requested a copy of contract; since the last one was quite old, 

Ferris is drawing up a new one. 
• Marina –Winding down.  Looking at raising seasonal fee to $500 next year; also overnight charges 

from $17.00 to $20.00.  Motion by Steve Schulz to raise seasonal Marina rate by $100.00 from $400.00  
to $500.00 and to amend the ordinance in regard to the fee schedule.  Seconded by Roy Reinke.  
Motion carried. 

Old Business: 
• Pay Bills – Motion by Chris Gust, second by Roy Reinke to approve bills of $22,261.25.  Motion 

carried. 
New Business: 

• Grant for Road Repair – was not approved. 
• Bank Parking Lot – Mike Gust is having parking lot behind bank crack sealed and coated.  Motion by 

Jim Hunter, seconded by Chris Gust that we proceed looking into sharing cost (1/3 Mike’s and 2/3 
Village cost).  Motion carried. 
 

Communications/Correspondence/Public Comments:- 
Mark Slagh inquired of the status of the survey – there has been nothing yet. 

Adjournment: 

• Motion by Chris Gust, second by Jim Hunter to adjourn.Motion carried. 
 
 
Sally Arndt, Village Clerk 

 

 


